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Ann Bennett

The Research Director, Legal Affairs,
Police Corrective Services and Emergency Services Committee,

Parliament House,
George Street,
BRISBANE QLD 4000

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
RE: Proposed changes to Identification laws.

| firmly believe that any person living or visiting Australia, should be treated as equally as the next
person.

| believe if you are required to prove your identification, you should be able to look at a person face to
face and see if their photo identification matches the face in question.

Should your religion or country reguire you to wear a veil or face covering, that is fine in your country,
but you are iiving or visiting Australia and should obey the rules of the Country.

Face to face identification is @ must. We are required to remove face covering helments when entering
some buildings i.e. banks so what is good for one is good for all.

Full face to face viewing is a must for identification.

Yours truly,

AnnBennett
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